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Promotora de Informaciones, S.A. (“PRISA” or the “Company”), pursuant to article 227 of 
the Law 6/2023, of 17 March, of the Securities Markets and Investment Services (Ley de los 
Mercados de Valores y de los Servicios de Inversión), hereby communicates the following 

 
OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 
The Board of Directors of PRISA, ai its meeting held today and following a favorable report 
from the Nominations, Compensation and Corporate Governance Commission (Comisión de 
Nombramientos, Retribuciones y Gobierno Corporativo -CNRGC), has agreed to initiate the 
execution of the succession plan for SANTILLANA's chief executive officer. To this end, it has 
unanimously decided that Mr. Francisco Cuadrado, current Executive Chairman of 
SANTILLANA, will be replaced, as of January 1, 2026, by Mr. Alberto Polanco Blanco, current 
Managing Director of SANTILLANA in Mexico. 
 
Mr. Polanco will be Chief Executive Officer (CEO) and chief executive of SANTILLANA on 
January 1, 2026. 
 
Mr. Alberto Polanco has developed his entire professional career at SANTILLANA, particularly 
in Latin America, where he has held various positions over the last 25 years in Bolivia, 
Argentina, Guatemala, Colombia, and Mexico. 
 
The Board of Directors has expressed its recognition and gratitude to Mr. Cuadrado for his 
professionalism and dedication to the Company for more than 35 years, as well as for his 
collaboration in the design and execution of the succession plan that will conclude, after a 
transition period, at the end of this year. 
 
 

 
In Madrid, on 29 September 2025 

Pablo Jiménez de Parga Maseda  
Secretary to the Board of Directors 

 


